
October 17, 2016

Carolyn Bean
Assistant to the President
Parks & Recreation, City of Ft. Lauderdale
Fort Lauderdale, FL 

Dear Carolyn, 

I am writing to confirm that it is our intention to schedule the Fort Lauderdale Air 
Show during the foll owing dates:

May 6-7th, 2017

We appreciate your support of the 2017 Fort Lauderdale Air Show. 
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